R-29

From: etleutheuser

Sent: 06/15/2010 11:58 AM AST To: CityClerk@LongBeach.gov

Subject: City Council Meeting, June 15, 2010, Item 29, 10-0633, Naples Seawall

Honorable City Council City of Long Beach Attention: City Clerk

Re: City Council Meeting, June 15, 2010, Item 29, 10-0633, Naples Seawall

I strongly urge that the Council authorize the funding of the Naples Seawall repair project with \$9.5M of Tidelands funds.

It is essential that the remedial work be started to protect the substantial tax base of the area and to protect the the health and safety of the community. The Naples Canal is recognized as a unique recreational destination, used and viewed by people from throughout the region.

Respectfully,

Edward T. Leutheuser 85 Rivo Alto Canal Long Beach, CA 90803 562-434-3730